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Summer Term Issue 2 

Dear Parents 

What a wonder fortnight we have enjoyed in Nursery. The children have enjoyed 

being outside more as the weather starts to warm up (finally!) and are really 

becoming very grown up and mature. They have been enjoying our new topic of 

Spish splash Splosh and have really amazed us at their ability to recall quite 

complex facts and new words. We have a few exciting things coming up, including 

a dinosaur workshop next week and stay tuned for news of some more exciting 

water themed activities in the next couple of weeks.  

Free-flow 

The children have been busy as always and particularly enjoyed ‘fixing’ a ‘leak’ in 

our home corner. They have also enjoyed engaging in some hospital role play, 

taking each others temperatures and bandaging sore limbs. 

We have been focusing alot of shape and pattern and the children have been 

learning about 2D and 3D shapes through exploration and construction activities.  
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Book Suggestions: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

Nursery Team  

 

 


